
 

 

Summer Newsletter 

Hope everyone is enjoying the great rains, and filling of our 

lakes and ponds, not to mention the nice green grass! 

We will be having our next Board Meeting on: 

 August 8th Thursday at” 6pm “   ( not 5:30pm as usual)  

hopefully it will be cooler at the Cabana at 6pm. We hope that 

many of you will attend, and get involved in our community.  

We are looking for Volunteers for a committee for next years 

Budget that will be held in November.  If you are willing and 

interested in this, please contact Magda at 727-726-8000 or 

email her your name and address to: 

mhatka@ameritechmail.com or Andrea Coad @ 727-514-1617.   

Please submit your name also if you would like to serve on the 

Board, as elections will be forthcoming at the end of the year. 

Email Magda of your intention to run for the Board. 
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